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MAY 2007 NEWS UPDATE 

Greetings in the mighty name of Jesus. We trust that you are enjoying the blessings of the Lord.   
 
Hopefully you have received the report of my trip to Kenya and rejoice with us for all the Lord did.  
 
During the month of April I have ministered in Melbourne, Horsham and Albury. Every meeting 
has been very powerful with the Lord touching many lives. The Easter meetings in Melbourne were 
wonderfully blessed by the Lord, with people saved and many sharing testimonies of release and 
healing. There have been numerous specific prophetic words with people asking if I had prior 
knowledge of what had happened in their lives. I shared over one lady regarding a call she had to 
short term missions and she told me that she had just returned from a time of training overseas on 
how to lead such missions!  
 
I ministered at some Schools of Healing here in Melbourne and again saw the Lord touch many lives 
in very specific ways.  
 
Praise God for the many people saved, many recommitments to the Lord and testimonies of people 
being physically healed. One lady shared how a blood problem was healed, others testified of 
shoulders and lower backs being healed and many have testified to pain instantly leaving their 
bodies. The Holy Spirit is moving in increasing power and it is exciting to see all that He is doing. 
The Lord is challenging and stirring His church very specifically in these days.  
 
We continue to pray and believe for many who would partner with us in different ways at Power & 
Light Ministries: 
 

1. Prayer Partnership – people committed to praying daily for us. 
2. Financial Partnership – regular commitment to give financially to support the running of 

PALM and our vision.  
3. Specific Missions Partnership – such as the Kenya Missions Trip.  
4. Specific Project Partnership – such as supporting the Siritanyi Children’s Orphanage in 

Kenya.  
 
We are also praying for volunteers who can help in fulfilling our Mission in specific ways. Further 
details can be obtained by emailing us at the above address. If you know of people who might be 
interested in receiving details of our ministry please encourage them to contact us.  
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May 
 
May 3rd    Travelling to USA (Maryland) 
May 4th – 8th   River of Life, Harrisonburg, VA 
May 8th – 10th   Alliance International Ministries Team Meeting, MD 
May 10th – 23rd   Churches in Upstate New York 
May 23rd – 25th   Visiting with family in Sussex 
May 26th – 27th   Holdbrook Christian Fellowship, Herts, UK 
May 28th – 30th   Travelling 
 
There has been a wonderful response to our first ministry DVD entitled ‘Abiding Friendship’. This 
is now available at $15, plus p&p where applicable. The new CD entitled ‘Because He Lives’, price 
$10, has also been well received. These new products and all other resources can be ordered via 
our website www.johncairns.org or from the above address.  
 
There have been further updates to our website with specific information on Kenya and the 
Children’s Home we are working with. There are also new ministry photos so please visit 
www.johncairns.org for all current information.  
 
We are so excited with all that God is doing this year. We pray that you will stay encouraged as you 
seek first His Kingdom, draw closer to Him and see Him at work in and through your life.  
 
The Power & Light Ministries Team 

 

 

 

 

John, Heather & Victoria 

           

 

 

 


